PBAFC SEEKS SENIOR COACH &
ASSISTANT COACHES FOR 2022

The Preston Bullants Amateur Football Club (PBAFC) is associated with the
Victorian Amateur Football Association (VAFA).

In 2021 PBAFC played in Premier C after winning the 2019 Division 1
Premiership. PBAFC’s Senior Men’s Team has been extremely competitive
climbing the grades four times in seven years and is expecting a big year in 2022.

PBAFC is an inclusive and diverse club that is home to three men’s teams (including
Under 19’s) and one women’s team. PBAFC has a strong one club philosophy and is
based in new purpose built facilities located at WC Ruthven VC Reserve, Preston.

PBAFC has a longstanding relationship with the Preston Bullants Junior Football
Club which provides a strong pathway for talented young footballers to join our
Under 19’s and Senior Teams.

PBAFC is seeking the following coaches for Season 2022:

e Senior Men’s Coach - (Our inaugural coach is retiring after a successful
tenure). This is an exciting and unique opportunity for an enthusiastic and
focussed individual to coach a successful team that has been elevated to
Premier C Grade and to develop a game plan which can be applied/adpated
to all the Men’s Teams.

The Club is interested in interviewing a range of different types of potential
coaches. A first-time Senior Coach with high levels of relevant experience, or
a Playing Coach would be considered.

This a wonderful opportunity to continue or enter the coaching field and build
experience as a football coach.

A competitive remuneration will be negotiated with the successful applicant.

e Applications are also called for the following positions:

Senior Assistant Coaches
Under 19’s Coach and Assistants
Women’s Coach and Assistants

Key attributes for all positions include:

Level 1 AFL coaching accreditation or willingness to obtain accreditation.
Effective verbal communication and organisational skills.

Ability to work co-operatively with other Coaches and the Committee.

Strong understanding of modern game day strategies and tactics and the
ability to introduce a game plan which builds on the strengths of the relevant
Playing Group.



o A strong Player development focus.

o The ability to develop and establish an appropriate pre-season training
program.

e In conjunction with the Coaching Director/Football Operations Manager,
assist in the recruitment of players.

« Commitment is required for training twice a week between December and
August and Saturday matches between April and August.

Applications for all positions close on Thursday 30 September, 2021.
All applications and discussions will be treated in the strictest confidence.

Further information can be obtained from the President, Jon Carter on 0425 786
605, the Secretary, George Warton on 0433 944 370, or email the club

at prestonbullantsafc@gmail.com




